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Charleston Law Firm, Rosen Hagood, Names New Member

January 15, 2013

Rosen Hagood is pleased to announce that Beth Palmer has been named a non-equity member

of the firm, effective January 1, 2013.

Palmer practices primarily in the areas of business & commercial litigation, employment law,

personal injury, and education law. A native of Hilton Head Island, South Carolina, Palmer

joined Rosen Hagood in 2005 after clerking for the firm in 2004. She received a B.A. degree

from the University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill majoring in political science and received

her J.D. from the University of South Carolina School of Law.

Palmer was admitted to practice in the State of South Carolina in 2005 and has also been

admitted to practice in the United States District Court for the District of South Carolina and

the United States Court of Appeals for the Fourth Circuit. She is active in both the South

Carolina Bar and the American Bar Association (ABA), having recently received the “Star of the

Quarter” award from the ABA’s Young Lawyers Division.

About Rosen Hagood
Rosen Hagood is a Charleston-based law firm with a long record of pursuing and defending

complex civil claims. For over six decades, attorneys at our firm have followed our founder’s

vision – aggressively seeking justice on behalf of our clients. Our distinguished law firm

represents businesses, individuals, and government entities throughout the state in complex

litigation and damages claims in the areas of business and commercial litigation, construction

law, products liability, professional liability, negligence, wrongful death, traumatic brain injury,

personal injury, family law, employment, and probate and estate litigation.
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